JULY 21, 1975

Office of the White House Press Secretary

NOTICE TO THE PRESS

LEFT TO RIGHT

12:45 PM

Meeting with Religious Leaders to accept Prayer Proclamations

THE OVAL OFFICE

John Warner, Administrator of the American Revolutionary Bicentennial Administration

Father Michael Sheehan, Assistant General Secretary, National Conference of Catholic Bishops

Dr. Kenneth Teegarden, President, Christian Church (Disciples of Christ)

Dr. Muhamad Abdul Raul, Director, the Islamic Center

Mrs. Crespin Torres, Volunteer worker

Peter Stewart, President, Thanksgiving Square Foundation

The President

Rabbi Joseph Looksteen, President, Synagogue Council of America

The Reverend Dr. Lawrence Bottoms, Moderator, General Assembly Presbyterian Church

The Right Reverend John M. Allin, Presiding Bishop, Episcopal Church

The Reverend Robert Nelson West, President, Unitarian Universalist Association

#.